Dear All

So here we are powering towards December and therefore Christmas! The club has had some good racing experience so far this term and some wins! Its been so great to see so many MCSBC athletes getting to do what they love doing again.

This term, to end the term, we have planned to run the Christmas Raffle. It was such a succes last year we have decided to repeat it and hope that you can support it with sales to families, friends and workplaces. Our aim is to raise £1000 to go directly towards the purchase of a new coxed quad. This boat will be very useful to a wide variety of club members both now and for many years in the future.

Our aim overall for the year in terms of fundraising is the £9000(approx) that this boat will cost. If any of you out there (parent, grandparent, friend) want to get involved in helping achieve this then please feel free to drop me a message on the address below, help of any kind always welcome.

Tickets will go out from next Monday 29th November (please ask for more)

Draw date Friday 10th December

Please **hand back** very quickly any unsold tickets as each one can be resold somewhere and get us to our target. It's a quick two week turnaround so get selling!

Thanks in advance so much for all your help

Kind Regards

Liz van der horst.